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HRPñReestablishing Normalcy 
The Housing and Re-establishment Program was birthed 

during the current pandemic with the aim to assist those 

facing homelessness or who are currently displaced and 

are often individuals that slip through the cracks of other 

services. The Housing and Reestablishment Program 

strives to meet the needs of its guests by providing emer-

gency shelter, help for applying assistance from govern-

ment programs, providing job coaching, help with re-

sumes, connecting clients by providing weekly in person 

apartment tours, assistance with completing job applica-

tions, new hire paperwork, securing government docu-

ments, ensuring the client has the proper work attire for 

new employment, life skills training, help to address per-

sonal legal issues along with ongoing support and case 

management.  

Since the inception of the Housing and Re-establishment 

Program it has seen more than 40 men enter the program 

with more than 50% securing regular employment in less 

than 90 days.  

To share a quick success story, there was guest who had 

recently been released from the prison system and he 

simply wanted to apply for Social Security Disability and 

obtain low income housing. With the support of the Good 

Shepherd Center the client's goals had changed by the 

time he completed the program, as he gained stable em-

ployment and stable housing. Upon a recent follow up the 

client had enrolled in a local community college with the 

plan to complete a business degree focusing on account-

ing. 

ñNate Jennings, Housing Advocate 

Thank You for Your Support! 
The quality of life for the people served at Good Shepherd Center would be greatly  

diminished without the support of generous friends within the local community:  

To The Catholic Foundation for the generous dona-

tion for our kitchen. 

To the American Red Cross for their donation of 

blankets and comfort kits for our homeless guests. 

To The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints 

Bishopsõ Storehouse for their generous donation of 

food and goods. 

To all who have provided food and goods to sup-

port our ministry. 

To Costco who provides us produce, baked goods, 

and other items. 

To our individual and corporate sponsors who join 

us in providing services those most in need. 


